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 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the land on which we work and 
pays respects to their Elders past and present. 

The NSW Government is carrying out 
this essential work as part of ongoing 
maintenance and improvements to the 
State road network. 

Transport for NSW will be extending the 
westbound right turn bay at the intersection of 
Wentworth Avenue and Sutherland Street, 
Mascot, to create a longer right turn lane for 
vehicles and to improve traffic flow.  

Please refer to detailed map overleaf. 

What work are we doing?  

The work will include the construction of a new 
median kerb and pavement, and repainting of 
road markings. 

When we will be working 

To ensure the safety of our workers and minimise 
the impact to road users and residents, this work 
must be done at night.  

We will be onsite for up to 25 night shifts 
between Sunday 2 June and Friday 2 August 
2024, for up to five nights in a row. Exact dates 
are dependent on the weather.  

We will work from Sunday to Thursday, between  
8pm and 5am.  

Work will not be scheduled on Fridays, Saturdays, 
or public holidays. 

Managing our impacts 

It may be noisy at times, but we will do everything 
we can to minimise noise impacts by having 
control measures in place. 

Measures to reduce noise will include:  

• turning off equipment when not in use 

• using noise blankets for high noise activities 

• where possible positioning equipment away 
from homes and businesses 

• completing high noise tasks by midnight.  

Traffic changes 

There will be temporary traffic changes to ensure 
that the workplace is safe. 

Partial lane closures will be in place along the 
construction zone and may affect travel times. 

Access for vehicles, including buses, will be 
maintained throughout the work period, and 
access to homes and businesses will be 
maintained.  

Please follow the direction of assigned traffic 
controllers and signage, and keep to any reduced 
speed limits displayed. 
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Location of work on Wentworth Avenue, Mascot   

    

   

 

 

Contact our delivery partner ConnectSydney: 

 

Project Infoline 1800 735 563 
 

 

info.harbour@connectsydney.com.au 

 
transport.nsw.gov.au/projects 

 
For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

 
www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 
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